
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
 

FOR THE PROPOSED MARKET STREET ROAD ALLOWANCE 
 

 

The Town has received a proposal by RMP Construction and Development for a park on Market 
Street from Water Street north to St. Lawrence Street.  The proposal, if approved, would close 
this portion of roadway. 
 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
 

Date:  Thursday, March 1, 2018 

Time:            6:00 pm to 8:00 pm       

Location:      Emergency Services Building 

            340 Herbert Street, Gananoque 

 

 
The Public Information Centre will consist of a drop-in type format with displays showing the 
proposal plan.  It is additionally available for viewing at the Town Administration Office, 30 King 
Street East during business hours or on the Town website. 
 
 
The intent is to obtain feedback from the public on the proposal prior to Council considering the 
proposed park.  Comments will be received until March 22, 2018. 
 
 
 
 
Brenda Guy 
613-382-2149 ext. 1126 
bguy@gananoque.ca 
 
 

              

   


